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Counseling 110: Career Decision Making 
As part of their career decision 

making course, Human Resources 
representatives, Nancy Klekas and 
Vance Anderson speak to Pathway 

Academy cohort about tips on 
resumes, job resources and personal 

experiences. 

 

  Jesus Galarza is dedicated to his 
studies and school activities. As a 
first generation student, Jesus is 

majoring in engineering and setting 
the goal of transferring to UC San 

Diego. Jesus is also involved in 
Pathway Academy and has shown 

his dedication to the program by 
participating in events, helping 

mentors, encouraging fellow 
students to attend the events, and 

volunteering when the chance 
arises. Congratulations Jesus 

Galarza for Coyote of the Month! 

-Felix Lozano, Pathway GPS 

 



 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cuyamaca College participated in the 
Chicano Park Day Celebration for the XX 

(give a number) consecutive year on 
Saturday, April 20th. Those in attendance 

included Pathway Academy Staff along 
with Cuyamaca’s Outreach team and our 

Associate Dean of Student Equity and 
Engagement, Jesús Miranda. 

 

April 12th, 2019 
Pathway Academy staff and 
students participate in a fun yet 
competitive kickball game. 
Program Director, John 
Escobedo and Program 
Coordinator, Veronica Corral, 
join students in the fun (Left). In 
the end Veronica leads her 
students and mentors to victory.  



 

  

 
 

 

Please help us welcome our new Pathway 
Academy mentor, Raquel Zapien. Raquel is a 

product of Mountain Empire High School and is 
currently a second year student working on 

obtaining her associates degree in English. She 
plans on transferring to UCSD next fall as she 

anticipates graduation in spring of 2020.  
“I’m really excited to work with Pathway Academy 
as a mentor. I can’t wait to meet all the students 

and help them as much as I can.” 
 

-Raquel Zapien  


